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THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that at the request of the City Colleges of Chicago, the Center for Governmental
Studies at Northern Illinois University (NIU) presented a proposal to measure and
document the market penetration of CCC students and CCC graduates who are
employed in the Chicago healthcare workforce in the Chicago area; and

that the Center for Intergovernmental Studies recently completed an Economic
Impact Study for Illinois Community Colleges and the current project will
provide the City Colleges of Chicago with additional market penetration
information focused on health care providers using information available only
to the Center for Governmental Studies at NIU based on an existing agreement
between NIU and the Illinois Department of Employment Security (IDES); and

that the Center for Governmental Studies at Northern Illinois University will be
compensated in the amount of $6,469 for providing these services; and

that the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above
referenced intergovernmental agreement and since this agreement is not available
to subcontractors, it is recommended that a waiver from compliance from the
Board approved Participation Plan be granted.

THE CHANCELLOR

RECOMMENDS  that the Board of Trustees approves the Intergovernmental Agreement between
the Center for Governmental Studies at Northern Illinois University and the City
Colleges of Chicago in amount of $6,469 beginning March 10, 2008 through June
15, 2008.

FINANCIAL $6,469 Educational Fund 00003-0000107-00028-006000-0000000-532100

Respectfuily Submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor
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